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Hello 

Having looked at the proposed revisions to the local plan, I find it sad and short sighted of the council to 
propose the areas in and around south Warrington that are going from being beautiful green belt to more 
houses, detracting from an area that people used to aspire to live. I object in its entirety for this proposal and 
hope common sense will prevail in an already unsatisfactory council and some very short sighted decisions 
that it likes to make.  

The areas within the screenshot attached should not be built on but left. If for no other reason than the traffic 
road infrastructure in this area can not cope with what is proposed. Absolutely ridiculous plan 

Yours very disappointed in WBC 

Phil Stevenson 

1 



2 




